
Broadcasters supply vital information to their communities every day, but the Satellite Television Extension and Localism 
Act Reauthorization (STELAR) prevents that news in some rural areas from reaching those who need it. Read on to see 
how the areas impacted by this outdated bill are being kept in the dark and why we need to end STELAR.


